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Christmas Pantomime - Dec 2024 
 
On Monday 16th December, to kick off the last week of Autumn term festivities, our 
learners at Chesham have all visited Middleton Arena to watch their Christmas 
Pantomime, Sleeping Beauty.  
 
For some of our learners this was their first experience with a Christmas Panto but 
learners (and staff) seemed to enjoy watching the show and cheering along with the 
crowd (though everyone could have done without the water guns being set off). 
 
Despite the minor soaking the day went well and after the enjoyable show, everyone 
headed to the Wilton Arms Hotel to have a meal. Everyone enjoyed their food and the 
Christmas spirit; it’s been an excellent start to a week of fun Christmas activities.  
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